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CEFC response: 

$165 million of the CEFC’s $2 billion total pipeline of energy-from-waste and bioenergy projects in 
Australia is located in New South Wales.  

This figure does not reflect the true potential of energy from waste and bioenergy in New South 
Wales – it only represents advanced projects under current policies. 

 

 

CEFC response: 

The CEFC has made $120 million of commitments in bioenergy and energy-from-waste to projects 
in New South Wales or with nation-wide scope, with a corresponding total project value of over 
$350 million. 

 

 


